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... ..2014 GRANTS -2nd QTR

_Date | ] Number |
04/24/14/State of New Hampshire | 2043496

. |

T ﬁ

'DOES THIS NEED TO BENOTICED?  [RSA 31:95-Blll(a).

 Check __ Gramt | AccountNumber
Amount |
1972582 Highway Block Grant  BLK FY14 QTR4_01:3353-00-000
|
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12014 DONATIONS

- 2nd QTR

T T bemarea T T T Check | Domation | Food | Welfare  Fuel | Police | Old Library
 Date i;uﬁoa . o ] a | Number Amount Pantry Donation Assistance . Dept _Renovations
o»\ow:ﬁmmoﬁmm & m:wmﬁ Denoncourt L ) mojw woo.oo. i f..mwoo.oo G , B ]
05/13/14 Candia Community Woman's Club_ | 7020 42800l 42800
Totals 725.00] 30000 0.0 425.00 0.00 0.00
— —— i . i
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@ Stantec Memo

To: ,Corlefon Robie From: Rene LaBranche - Stantec
Town of Candia BOS Auburm, NH
File: Ash Landfill Date: August 19, 2014

Reference: Candia Ash Landfill

We were recently contacted by Casella Organics regarding utilizing their short paper finer (SPF)
product in lieu of the soil barrier layer (18" clay layer) and a mixiure of the SPF and sand or loam in
place of topsoll on the ash landfill project. Some information that should be considered:

1. The SPFis delivered to the site for free and there is no charge for the material either.
2. SPFis approved by NHDES.

3. SPFmeets the permeability specification for the soil barrier material,

4. Utilizing the SPFin lieu of imported clay soil barrier material will reduce the project cost by
around $10,000.

5. Utilizing the SPF/topsoil mixture, called manufactured topsoil will reduce project costs by
around $ 14,000.

Attached is information providedlby Casella Organics including a letter to Stantec dated 8-8-14,

Best Management Practices by Casella, an informational sheet on the manufactured topsoil and
information on “FiberClay” also cplled SPF for review.

To effectively add the use of the SPF and manufactured topsoil info this project it can be done by
addendum. Casella is suggesting that the Town deal directly with Casella fo save project costs.

Please call with any questions.

Thanks. A7
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Attachment:  As noted
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TO: Key Officials b \“\\

FROM: Judy A. Silva, Executive Director
Cordell A. Johnston, Government Affairs Counsel

DATE: August 20, 2014

RE: 2015-2016 Legislative Policy Conference ~ Friday, September 26, 2014

Floor Proposals and Legislative Principles

Enclosed please find a copy of the nme floor policy proposals that have been submitted for
discussion and vote at the NHMA Legislanve Policy Conference. These floor policies supplement
the policy recommendations prepared by the three legslative policy committees, which were mailed
to each municipality on June 17, 2014. In addition to the policy recommendations and the floor
proposals, delegates at the conference will vote on NHMA’s Legislative Principles, which also were
included in the June 17 mailing. If you need copies of any of these documents, you can find them on
the NHMA website, www.nhmunicipal.org. (Near the top of the home page, click on the
“Advocacy” tab, then use the menu on the left to find “Legislative Principles,” “2015-2016
Legislative Policy Recommendations,” and “2015-2016 Floor Policies.”)

Yoting Delegate

Each member mumcipality has one vote at the Policy Conference. Hach governing body is asked to
appoint a voting delegate to cast the municipality’s vote on the policy proposals presented. We are
sending a pre-stamped voting delegate card to the chief administrative officer in each
municipality (or the governing body chair if no administrative staff) to return to us
indicating the governing body’s appointment for voting delegate. Please mail this card back to
us no later than Wednesday, September 17. See the Legislative Policy Process Questions & Answers
document, also sent with the June 17 mailing and available on the NHMA website, for a description
of who will have voting privileges for a municipality i the absence of any formal designation.

Policy Conference
The Legislatve Policy Conference is scheduled for Friday, September 26, 2014 at 9:00 a.m. at
NHMA?’s offices at 25 Triangle Park Drive 1 Concord.

We urge the governing body of each municipality to  discuss the full slate of policy
recommendations, along with these floor proposals, and to take a position on each proposal to give
guidance to your voting delegate. Otherwise, your voting delegate 1s free to vote at the Policy
Conference as he/she desires! At the conference, delegates may vote to approve, reject, amend, or
table a policy proposal. They may also vote to change the order of priority of the various policies.

This is an important opportunity for each member municipality to participate in determuning
NHMA legislative policy for the 2015-2016 biennium—we count on your wmput!  As always, please
do not hesitate to call or e-mail (governmentaffairs@nhlge.org) the Government Affairs Staff with

any questions, comments, or concerns. We look forward to seeing you on September 26" |






